
 

JUVENILE JUSTICE AND DELINQUENCY PREVENTION COMMISSION   
OF SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY  

 
 

Public Notice 
 

Today’s regularly scheduled Juvenile Justice Delinquency 
Prevention Commission (JJDPC) meeting has been cancelled. The 
National Weather Service has issued a High Wind Warning 
reporting winds from 30 to 40 mph with gusts between 75-90 
mph which may result in down trees, power lines and power 
outages. Due to these safety concerns the JJDPC Executive 
Committee has decided to cancel today’s meeting. 
 
The next JJDPC meeting will be held Wednesday, February 12, 
2025 at 3:30pm at 175 West 5th Street, 3rd Floor Room 300. 
 
 
Posted January 8, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  



If you require ADA accommodations, contact Supervising Probation Officer Nathan Clark at 
 (909) 387-7351 or Nathan.Clark@prob.sbcounty.gov  

  
Agendas are posted for viewing on the Probation website 72 hours prior to the JJDPC meeting at  

SanBernardinoCountyProbation.org and at 175 5th Street- 1st floor elevator area and on the glass doors 
facing 5th street.   

The next meeting will be held on:      
February 12, 2025 

Location: 175 W. 5th Street, 3rd Floor - Room 300  
San Bernardino, CA 92415  
 Meeting Time: 3:30 p.m.  

 
A physical copy of the agenda or related documents, can be obtained by contacting Supervising Probation Officer 
Nathan Clark at The Youth Justice Center at 900 E. Gilbert Street San Bernardino, Ca, 92415 
 
*Public Comments- Speakers may address the JJDPC  for up to three (3) minutes on each discussion item. 
Prior to the meeting’s adjournment, Speakers may also address the JJDPC for up to three (3) minutes to 
provide public comment on items not on the agenda. 
  


